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December 15, 2011

To Our Patients:

We are excited to announce some exciting news about our participation in a statewide
information-sharing system that will improve care for our patients.

This new computer-based system is being used statewide and helps doctors and other health
care providers share important patient health information. It will help us more easily and
quickly share your health information with other health care professionals caring for you.
This can improve the safety and quality of your health care.

This new system is available to us through our partnership with an independent nonprofit
called HealthInfoNet. HealthInfoNet combines information from separate health care sites to
create a single electronic patient health record. This record combines health information
from all your health care providers and allows authorized health care professionals to see it
when caring for you. See the enclosed brochure for more details or visit www.hinfonet.org.

Your personal health information and privacy is very important to us. Your information will
remain secure and can only be viewed by providers who are directly involved in your care.

While we believe the use of system’s like HealthInfoNet will improve the care you receive,
you can choose to opt-out and have your medical information removed from HealthInfoNet
by following the instructions in the enclosed brochure.

Also as part of this new improvement, we have updated our Notice of Privacy Practices,
which explains how we share information with others. This updated document is also
enclosed for your records.

If you have any questions, please call Jennifer McBee, Director of Health Information

Management Systems or Sarah Dubay, Director of Executive Services at 992-9200. You may
also contact HealthInfoNet at 1-866-592-4352 or 207-541-9250.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Schmidt
Chief Executive Officer



